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Church Planting Missionaries to Peru

Dear Pastor and Praying Partners,
God has continued to bless His work, and we are grateful for the privilege to participate in His ministry here in Peru. This month has been

packed, but has revealed to us time and time again of the faithfulness of God and His constant provision for His work!

Matched Giving EDENT

I am pleased to celebrate with you how generous you all have been in contributing to the matched giving

campaign. Ofthe pledged $25,000 match, we have recieved $19,000 in eligible contributions! The donor of

the matched funds has agreed to extend the giving period in order to raise those last $6,000. If you would

like to participate in this opportunity, please send any contributions through our website

www.millerstoperu.com or by mail to the address at the bottom of this letter. We are praying for a home for

Redeemer Baptist Church, and each contribution made is a step toward that end!

Youth Group

I am encouraged each time I see the effort that our young people put into the weekly youth meeting. They

are always seeking new ways to invite friends and welcome them into the group where they will recieve

Bible teaching, community, and encouragement. Please pray for these young people who are forming the

future of the ministry here in Peru!

Visiting Group

We had the privilege to host a group from Beacon Baptist of NC this month. They were able to canvas

several new areas and invite thousands of new people to church, participate in english classes (which quickly

evolved into great opportunities to share the gospel), and preach in our regular services. We are grateful for

their spirit and desire to serve others, and we pray that they returned home with a renewed burden for their

own community and the world.

Church Outing

In July we finished a series of messages on the importance of community in the Christian faith. We were not

made to walk alone, and we need our brothers and sisters in Christ in order to live out our faith in obedience

to the Scriptures. We took action on these principles and planned some intentional time together as a church

to promote growth and community. Please pray for this community to grow in depth together!

Praises

$19,000 given toward the matched giving campaign!

Hosted a wonderful group from NC this month

The various ministries ofthe church continue to grow and
minister to our community

Prayer Requests

Matched giving opportunity of up to $25k extended to bring
in the last $6,000

Pray for a piece of land we are considering for purchase only
5 minutes from where we currently meet
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